
-----Original Message----- 
From: Brousseau Catherine [mailto:catseau@gmail.com]  
Sent: Thursday, August 19, 2010 9:00 PM 
To: Overdraft Comments 
Subject: overdraft check processing 
 
Dear Sirs or Madams: 
 
I urge you to prohibit the banking practice of processing overdraft checks in order of amount, high-to-
low.  It is unnecessary for people already under financial stress, and it is mean.  I do support the 
practice of simply limiting the number of overdrafts, so whatever fees are due, they do not mount up 
and put people in untenable financial situations.  Better their overdraft rights be curtailed until future 
deposits are made.  Thank you.  
 
Catherine Brousseau 
Silver Spring, MD 




